06 May 2021

To: House Committee on Judiciary

Re: Senate Joint Memorial 2

Dear Chair Representative Bynum, Vice-Chairs Representatives Noble and Power, and members of
the Committee:

I am opposed to Senate Joint Memorial 2.

My only consolation is that it will take more than what the Oregon Legislation comes up with to
amend the U.S. Constitution and therein lies my only hope of defeating the goal of this legislation.

The state of Oregon is pretentious in thinking it speaks for all Oregonians.

Sincerely,
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Richard Wisner




